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Dear Senator Rotundo and  Distinguished Members of the Judiciary Committee,
My name is Barbara Douglass, and I live in Brunswick.
I am asking you to support LD 2224.  Expanded background checks  would identify 
persons who might harm themselves or others.  This would do so efficiently and help 
to prevent the horrors of mass killings.


